
Sagebrush Quilters’ Guild 
Meeting minutes 

February 10, 2020 
 
Meeting called to order at 7 pm 
  
Eblast minutes: errors or omissions: none 
  
Moved by Monica Seconded by Dawn Carried: yes 
  
Membership: present: 44 guests: 1 new member  
  
QTYW – reminder that the next QTYW day is coming up. Saturday, Feb. 22  
               at the Japanese Cultural Centre 
  
Library:  Loretta Buckingham- Thank you to Glenna for a donation of magazines. Paper 
piecing magazines in bin 7 for those looking for them. 
  
Hospitality:  Esther and Judy T.- We are all good until April. 
  
Community Quilts: Joyce and Cheryl. 20 quilts went to the hospital. A beautifully written 
thank you card was read out by Joyce. 
  
New Business:  

a) Linda gave us a balance report. 
b) Sandy told us about her trip to California. March 14th is Seniors village.  Please 

consider putting on an informal quilt show for the residents. 
c) Kay talked about how Bumper pads don’t sell at a store and will be discarded. Can 

anyone make something out of them? 
  
Block Lotto: Julie O. A good turn out for this month. Pat S. won the 8-inch blocks.  Sue O’S 
won the 6-inch blocks.  
  
Coffee Time:   
  
Program:  An engaging talk on the history of quilting since the 1970s with lots of discussion 
about everyone’s memories. Thank you, Judy N. 
  
Show and Tell:  Very creative quilts. 
  
Meeting ended at: 8:30 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted by Kim Burgess 
 


